
 
 
December 3, 2020 
 

 
Nick LaChance 
Vice President 
Abenaki Water Company 
37 Northwest Drive 
Plainville, CT  06062 
 

Re:  Docket # DW 13-236/Abenaki Water Company-Bow 
Tariff Page:  Original Page 2 
Tariff #1 
Effective Date: February 14, 2014 
 

Dear Mr. LaChance: 
 

Staff has reviewed the tariff filing received on November 20, 2020 which corrects the page 
number of the Original Page 2, in the above-captioned proceeding and confirms compliance with Puc 
1603 filing requirements.  A copy of this letter is being entered into the docket and the tariff filing will 
be placed in our permanent file. 
 

In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be filed 
electronically only at this time.  A date stamped copy of the filed tariff pages will be mailed at a later 
date. 
 

If I can be of future assistance please contact me at (603) 271-6044 or e-mail me at 
Susan.Gagne@puc.nh.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Susan M. Gagne 

 
Susan M. Gagne 
Tariff Administrator 

 
cc: Service List 

 
CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 
 
COMMISSIONERS 
Kathryn M. Bailey 
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 
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